
Dear Families,  

     This message is for families working from home which includes: 

Traditional – at home and Home Study families 

We are pleased to announce our first… 

Drive-thru book bag pick up 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Where: Parish Center (lower level) 
Signs will be posted 

 
    When: September 13, 2020 

   8:30pm – 1pm 
                            How: Pull up in your car, give names and grades 
of students registered, bags will be given with syllabus and 
supplies, and pull away.  
 
***Students must be registered by September 9th in order to 
take advantage of the book-bag pick up.*** 

 


